
 
 
Village Board Report – October 2014 

Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 
actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  
 
Snow Removal Equipment – At the October 7, 2014 meeting, the Village Board approved the purchase 
of a Ventrac 3400 tractor with a cab, snow blower and broom in the amount of $27,654 to remove snow 
from sidewalks in the downtown area. 
 
Road Resurfacing – At the October 7, 2014 meeting, the Board awarded a bid to Rabine Paving in the 
amount of $48,548 for road resurfacing/patching. 
 
Intergovernmental Agreement – At the October 21, 2014 meeting the Board entered into an 
Intergovernmental Agreement with Northern Illinois Purchasing Cooperative for the Purchase of Power 
Supplies and other Goods and Services. 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 
Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 
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